
 
 

   
   

News Story – Emergency Service Day / World Coconut Day 
 

This week children have 
been learning about 
‘Emergency Service 
Day’. They have been 
looking at vehicles that 
help us on a daily basis. 
Toddlers were able to 
recognise the different 
vehicles and enjoyed 
making sounds they 
might hear when out 
and about. Our Pre 
School children 

expanded their learning by talking about the different types of people they 
may see using these vehicles and how they may help us in an emergency. 
Children thoroughly enjoyed creating their own picture collage of an 
emergency vehicle.  
 
 
As part of ‘World Coconut Day’ children enjoyed looking at coconuts. For some 
children this was a new word that they had learnt. Children enjoyed drawing 
their version of a coconut. Pre School children used their 5 senses when 
looking at a coconut and exploring the different parts. Children were 
fascinated when the coconut was opened 
up. They all enjoyed tasting what was on the 
inside. Later in the week children enjoyed 
coconut printing, mixing colours and looking 
at the shapes they created. 


